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General Comment

First of all, the polling place where I went was not too well-lit. When I early voted on October 14, 2020,
there was only one (1) working audible voting machine out of three (3) that was working properly. It
seemed that poll workers were not properly trained on how to operate the audible voting machines in the
polling place. They asked me if I wanted assistance to vote, however, I said no and that I insisted they
find me a working audible voting machine. The issue was resolved after about 20 minutes. We have a
right to vote without complications and without assistance if we want. My recommendations are to
provide enough audible voting machines that work and ensure that they work during polling times and to
train those working at the polling place on the audible voting machines.
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